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Dear Editor of Hydrology and Earth System Sciences

Dr. Frans van Geer

| uploaded all the files needed for the production process. | included the supplementary

information and corrected the problem in figure 5.

We want to thank a lot to you and the reviewers for your work that improved our manuscript,
to the HESS Chief Editor that granted this paper with a full waiver, and all the workers of

Copernicus Publications, that help a lot in this process.

Kind regards and best wishes

Guillermo Goyenola



